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Notice to All Light Vehicle Accredited Repair Shops 

 MCE for All New Light Vehicle Estimates 

Date published: December 23, 2021  

In the August 24, 2021 Notice to Trade, MPI indicated that we were migrating estimating users from 

Mitchell Ultramate to Mitchell Cloud Estimating (MCE) for light vehicle estimates. 

As of January 1st, 2022, Ultramate will no longer be available to write new Light Vehicle Direct Repair 

estimates.  Ultramate will still be available to complete existing estimates. 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact partners@mpi.mb.ca. 
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